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NORTH AMERICAN RESCUE WELCOMES NEW  
PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT TEAM MEMBER ANTHONY HORTON  

 
 
Greer, SC (September 4, 2009)  North American Rescue, Inc. recently announced the 
latest addition to the Product Development team, Anthony Horton.  
 
Anthony has an Associate of Science degree in Emergency Medical Services and will 
graduate in December from MUSC with his BS of Health Professions Education and 
Management.  
 
Providing tactical medical support to the Special Operations Response Team for Laurens 
County, SC and serving as a Firefighter/Paramedic for Mauldin City, SC since 1990, 
Anthony brings with him nearly 20 years of medical emergency knowledge and 
experience. 
 
No stranger to NAR, Anthony participated as a volunteer in the 2009 SWAT Competition 
as well as numerous other training programs offered by North American Rescue.  
 
NAR is excited to have Anthony on board and is confident that his experience and talents 
will be a stimulating addition to Product Development.  
 
North American Rescue, Inc., based in Greer, South Carolina, has enjoyed the honor of 
serving their country, community, and customers for over a decade. By providing 
innovative casualty care solutions to first responders, health care professionals, and 
security forces at home and abroad, NAR is leading the fray to decrease preventable 
death on the battlefield, whether it be a foreign combat zone or the streets of America.  
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